Jacquez, Dorothy

From: Perez, Yolanda [Yolanda.Perez@usa.conoco.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2001 9:25 AM

To: 'Jacquez, Dorothy'

Subject: RE: SJ 28-7 260M & 261M

Dorothy,

I haven't forgotten about you or your inquiry on the 58A. This well is trimingled, MV/PC/CH. The MV was already
producing. The well was then recompleted in the PC and tested and then the well was also completed in the Chacra
and then commingled with the MV. The tubing landed depth does need to be corrected 4\79) Would you like
for us to submit an amended €104 for the Otero Chacra completion showing the correct landed depth?

Thanks, ‘0,.3”], 9\{(- ’7

Yolanda
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